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Year 6 Visit to the British Museum 
Year 6 went back in time by visit-
ing the Egyptian rooms at The 
British Museum this week. They 
saw mummies, plenty of gold and 
were blown away by the ancient 
artefacts. They behaved impecca-
bly and received lots of compli-
ments from members of the public 
at the mu-
seum, on 

the tube and on the bus, 
curious to know which won-
derful school they attended.  
Well done Year 6, we are 
very proud of you.  

 
 

 
Word Millionaire 
 
Well done to H, she is our first 
‘Word Millionaire’ this year. 
A great achievement so early into 
the term.  Who will be next? Keep 
reading ... 
 
 

 

Old Mortlake Burial Ground 
Currently the cemetery is open for extended hours 
to allow increased access to South Worple Way.  
Using alternative routes such as this is an ideal 
way to avoid walking along the Upper Richmond 
Road where pollution levels can be higher.  We are 
advised that without support the opening hours 
may be reduced, limiting the use of this route for 
journeys to and from school.  If you would like to 
see the extended hours continue, please email 
Yvonne Kelleher, Park Development Officer, 
Yvonne.kelleher@richmond.gov.uk 
  

School Attendance Figures (1-5 October) 
Another great set of attendance figures! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 98.06%  School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 98.00 3K 100% 

RF 96.82 3Cr 98.67 

RS 97.39 4EF 96.52 

1S 96.67 4D 100% 

1L 97.67 4T 99.55 

1B 97.67 5H 98.33 

2E 99.64 5GS 97.24 

2T 99.29 6P 97.78 

2B 96.07 6S 98.33 

3C 98.97 6M 100% 

Monday Flu Vaccinations 
School Nurse drop-in session 
(bi-weekly) 
10.00am Road Safety Meeting 
at Zac Goldsmith’s office East 
Sheen 

Tuesday Year 3 boys’ football 
7pm Maths Evening for par-
ents 

Wednes-
day 

Year 5 Viking Day 
7.30pm Governor meeting 

Thursday Year 1 London Zoo visit 
Years 5 & 6 Tag Rugby 

Friday 3.15pm break up for half term, 
school reopens Tuesday 30th 
October 

   Helping Hands Cup 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
E has been chosen by Mr Bailey to receive the 
Helping Hands Cup.  She has impressed her teach-
er with how well she has settled into Year 1 and 
always puts 100% effort into her work-fantastic! 

 
Sports Star 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Our sports star this week is H.  He has been work-
ing hard this term in PE and especially in gymnas-
tics.  Well done H. 

 
Maths Mastery Curriculum Evening 

Tuesday 16th October at 7pm 
Next week, we are holding a maths evening for par-
ents presented by Caroline Clissold, a maths con-
sultant who has worked with our school for many 
years.  Caroline will be explaining what is meant by 
maths mastery and why schools are adopting this 
approach.  She will also explain the methods/
approaches that your child will be using in school 
which will also help you to support your child at 
home.     
 

Diary Dates: Week commencing: 15th October 
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